
FOOD REMINDERS

Kip on a Ship

Due to our early start,

please send your child

with a breakfast

appropriate snack for the

train journey. 

On Wednesday, please send your

child with a packed lunch. We

kindly request, no fizzy drinks

and that the children have a

refillable water bottle with

them. 

If you have any questions regarding our visit, please do not

hesitate to ask. You can contact me on the following email: 

year6priory@thrivetrust.uk

Thank you,

Miss Johnson

We suggest that you pack your

child some snacks they can eat

during the day on Wednesday, as

it will be a later tea then they

would usually have! 


